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The Acworth Police Department, in partnership with Tilted Tulip Florist in Acworth, will be participating 
in the Society of American Florists “Petal It Forward” initiative. This is a nationwide initiative to surprise 
random people on the street with free flowers. Recipients will receive one bouquet to keep, and one to 
share with someone else. The goal is to promote kindness, compassion, and positive human connection 
within the community. Police officers and florists will be distributing flowers on Wednesday, October 
11th 2017 at several locations around Acworth. 
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